
SENT VIA TEXT OF E-Mail:- 

 

7th November 2018 

 
 

 

[ Attachment – Letter re Great Brickhill Facilities ] 

 
Dear all, 
 
Please find attached a letter from the Rector, the Revd John Waller, with news of progress 
on the addition of facilities at St Mary's Church. 
 
 
Whilst writing we have been asked to pass on news of an event in the village on Sunday, 
11th November to commemorate 100 years since the armistice of World War 1:- 
 
" The Parish Council would like to advise that there will be a commemorative lighting of the 
village beacon, on the cricket field at 7pm on Sunday 11th November.  Our beacon will be 
lit in coordination with a national initiative to celebrate the 100th anniversary of the World 
War 1 armistice.  Also at 7:05pm the church bells will be rung in celebration of the armistice. 
 
All over the country beacons will be lit and church bells rung in remembrance.  Great 
Brickhill is proud to be part of this national initiative, so please come along and support your 
local community in this act of remembrance which has special significance this year." 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Phillipa  
 
Phillipa Cook 
(Great Brickhill PCC Secretary) 
Green Farm, Stoke Lane, Great Brickhill, Milton Keynes, MK17 9AQ 
Home: 01525 261521   Mobile: 07788 740969 

 
 


